

The McKinley Family Open Air Campaigners

October 2017

Phone: 603-820-2714 • Email: GreatNews.Chris@gmail.com

ear friends and family, we have had some wonderful opportunities to preach the Gospel!



We were invited to help with a Valentine's outreach up north in Littleton, with a wonderful group of people with a heart for the region. Many came to hear the Word of



This is the kid that made our day. He kept coming up to Chris and asking questions and Chris presented the gospel to him. He brought his sister and mother to us to hear the gospel because he wanted them to know it too! At the end of the event he wanted a Bible. This picture is of Chris helping him look up John 3:16 and having him read it out loud. Pray that he commits his life to Christ along with his whole family.



In the Spring we share one-on-one at UNH and area colleges. In May we travelled to UMASS Amherst to take part in campus ministry. Today's college students desperately need the gospel, now more than ever.



Please pray for us! We need the Lord's favor as we share His rescue plan with a lost, hopeless, and sometimes hostile world.





Hampton Beach
evangelism is the best!
They put on this
massive fireworks
display every
Wednesday night just so
that people can come
and hear the Gospel
being preached! ©

God is doing great things through the Missionary work, and there's many reasons to rejoice and be thankful!

Please make us your own personal missionaries to support financially. You can sign up to donate monthly or give a one-time gift at http://oacusa.org/donate.php (select Chris & Bonnie McKinley).

Or please contact us (603-820-2714 or GreatNews.Chris@gmail.com) if you have any questions.

We go out to bring the gospel of Jesus Christ to where the people are because **people matter to God!**We thank God for vou! With love in Christ. Chris, Bonnie, Chloe & Bella



Open Air Campaigners has been "Presenting Christ by all means everywhere" since 1892!

The McKinley Family ~ 603-820-2714 ~ GreatNewsChris@gmail.com
All donations are tax-deductable when made out to **Open Air Campaigners** and mailed to:
OAC, c/o The McKinleys; P.O. Box D; Nazareth, PA 18064. Please indicate "McKinley."
Or you can contribute online at: http://oacusa.org (please select "McKinley, Chris & Bonnie")

OAC is certified with the Evangelical Counsel for Financial Accountability, so you can trust that your gifts are used properly.